P.S.M. World School G.K Worksheet Class - 3rd

Q.1 M.C.Q				
1 is a	is a water borns disease .			
a)Jaundice	b). AIDS			
2 is	accompanied			
by watery sto	ools.			
a)Fever	b) Typhoid			
3 is coused by				
Deficiency of vitamin A.				
a)Scurvy	b) Goiter			
4 is a condition of				
Excessive bo	dy weight.			
a)Dengue	b)Rickets			
Q.2 Write the dand their states. a) Manipur b) Andhra Prac c) Kerala d) Odisha				
Q.3 match these c	cities to their			
Sobriquets or	the nicknames			
Given to them.				
a) Agra	city of nawabs			
b) Lucknow	city of dreams			
c) Mumbai	temple city of			
	India			
d) Bhubaneshwar	scotland of India			
e) Coorg	taj nagari			

Q.4 Write the city names with the
Help given clue.
a) The city Beautiful
b) Garden city of India
c) Diamond city of India
d) Pink city of India

Q.5 Current Affairs .

- 1) who is the president of India?
- 2) Who is the prime minister of India?

<u>पी. एस. एम .वर्ल्ड स्कूल</u> <u>हिंदी कार्य पत्रिका</u> कक्षा - तीसरी

प्रश्न 1 नीचे दिए परिच्छेद को पढ़कर प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखिए-

एक बार एक लोमड़ी बड़ी भूखी थी । उसे सवेरे कुछ भी खाने को नहीं मिला था। घूमते घूमते वह एक बाग में पहुंची। वहां अंगूर की बेल लगी हुई थी। बेलो पर अंगूर के गुच्छे लटक रहे थे। उन्हें देखकर लोमड़ी के मुंह में पानी भर गया। वह जी भरकर अंगूर खाने के लिए मचल उठी।

- क) लोमड़ी भूखी क्यों थी? ख) घूमते - घूमते लोमड़ी कहां पहुंची? ग) बाग में क्या लगा ह्आ था?
- *प्रश्न 2 -* नीचे लिखे शब्दों के वर्णों को अलग अलग कीजिए-क) फसल

प्रश्न 3- नीचे वाक्यों में संज्ञा शब्दों को रेखांकित कीजिए-

- क) सोनिया घर जा रही है।
- ख) किसान खेती कर रहा है।
- ग) ताजमहल यम्ना के किनारे हैं।

प्रश्न 4- वचन बदलिए-

- क) अध्यापिका......
- ख) तितली.....
- ग) माला.....
- घ) मछली......

प्रश्न 5- नीचे दिए गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए।

- क) लिंग किसे कहते हैं?
- ख) वचन किसे कहते हैं?
- ग) संज्ञा किसे कहते हैं?

प्रश्न ६- शब्दार्थ-

- 1) अचरज -
- 2) सरलता-
- 3) वृक्ष-

- 4) निर्णय-
- 5) आत्मकथा-

प्रश्न 7- दिए गए शब्दों से वाक्य बनाओ-

- 1. सागर-
- 2. विशेष-
- 3. उपवन-
- 4. पेड़-

प्रश्न 8- दिए गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए-

- क) बादल का शरीर कैसा है?
- ख) बादल कैसे बनता है?
- ग) हाथी और बंदर किस बात पर बहस कर रहे थे?
- घ) सबसे पहले आग कैसे जली?

P.S.M World School Computer Worksheet Class - 3rd

Q.1	M.C.Q		
1.	Computer is an	machine.	
	a) Useless		
	c) Colouring	_	
2.	Mouse is a		
	a) Input	b) Processing	
3.	Which of following is not a point-		
	ing devise.		
	a) Keyboard	b) Mouse	
	c) Joystick		
4.	CD stands for _	disc	
	a) Computer	b) Compressed	
Q.2	Write T for (True	e) or F for (False	
a)	Calculator is an	application soft-	
	ware. []		
b)	Physical parts of	f computer	
	which we can to	uch and see are	
	hardware.[]		
c)	Laser printers ar	e very slow.[]	
d)	CD and DVD are	e square in	
	shape.[]		
	Fill in the blanks	3.	
1.	Parts of computer which we		
	touch and see a		
2.	Joystick and sca		
	example of		
3.	Printed copy of	the output is	
	Called	_ _	
4.		system manages	
		gram in a comp-	
	uter.		
<u> </u>			
Q.4	Match the colur		
	'A'	'B'	
1.	Window 7	Input device	
2.	MS word	Output device	
3.	Hard disk	Storage device	

4. Monitor System software5. Keyboard Application software

Q.5 Make a model on Input Device.

P.S.M World School Science Worksheet CLASS= 3rd

Question1- Tick the correct answer-1)make the body weight lighter. a) Streamlined body b) Hollow bones 2) Short curved beak help to cuta) Fruits b) Flesh 3) caw is animal . a) Herbivorous b) carnivorous 4) Animals that give birth to their young ones. a) Mammals b) Birds 5) A long beak help toa) Drill holes b) Suck nectar Question 2= Fill in the blanks. a) Animals can be wild or b) have a sharp sense of smell. c) Egg laying animals are called....... d) The process of sitting on the eggs to keep them warm is called..... e) A frog egg hatches into a and a fish egg hatches into a f) A parrot eats and.... Its beak is and..... g) A humming bird has a beak......at the end. It sucks

Question 3= Write true or false against each statement :-

.....from the flowers .

- a) Animals do not feel or taste anything. ()
- b) Mammals and birds take very good care of their young ones.()
- c) Incubation is done to keep the eggs warm.()
- d) Fish lay eggs in nests made in soil outside river.()
- e) Weding birds have long legs. ()
- f) The comb like openings are present in a parrots beak.()

Question 4= Match the young ones to their adults :-

- a) Lion 1) pupy
- b) Frog 2) cub
- c) Butterfly 3) chick
- d) Chicken 4) larva
- e) Dog 5) tadpol

Question 5= Definition :-

- a) Herbivores
- b) Carnivorous
- c) Omnivorous
- d) streamlined

Questions 6= Give one word answer :-

- a) How many sense organs in animals?
- b) Animal that they give young ones is called.
- c) Frog egg converted into.
- d) Give example of streamlined body animal.
- e) Give example of reptiles .

Question 7= Answer these :-

- a) What have mammals? give examples.
- b) What are oviparous animals? give example.
- c) How do long legs help weding birds?
- d) How do the ducks feed?
- e) Why do hens need hard claws?

P.S.M World School Worksheet -Maths Class-3rd

Q1. Compare and use >,< or = in each of the following	na
---	----

- a) VI IV
- b) XXII __ XII
- c) XXX __ XXX
- d) XXIV __ XXXIV
- e) XXXI XIII

Q2. Change in Roman numerals:

- a) 4
- b) 11
- c) 9
- d) 18
- e) 22

Q3. Add:

a) Th H T O b) Th H T O 2 3 4 5 5 7 9 9 4 5 8 9

.....

- Q4. Fill in the blanks:
 - a) 319+0=
 - b) +1=4238
 - c) 629+1=___
 - d) 436+307=307+____
 - e) 0+435=____

Q5. Add by counting in tens:

- a) 87+21
- b) 72+37

Q6. Find the difference:

- a) 4352 and 5020
- b) 2215 and 4533

Q7. Word Problem:(Any 1)

- a) 4200 students took part in a competition.Out of these, 2570 were girls.How many boys took part in the competition?
- b) A supermarket sells 1048 eggs in the first week and 1536 in the second week of March. How many eggs does the supermarket sell in total?

P.S.M World School Subject-English Class-3rd

- Q1. Write the five lines about 'My School'.
- Q2. Word meaning:(Eng to Eng)
 - 1) Lame-
 - 2) Part with-
 - 3) Evil-
 - 4) Delicious-
 - 5) Fascinating-
- Q3. Put them under the right heading. Yamuna, Mt.Everest,horse,February banana, fruit, Asia, pencil, Akbar,girl.

Common nouns Proper nouns

- 1)
- 2)
- 3)
- 4)
- 5)
- Q4. Answer the following questions:
 - 1) Why did Bhim need more money?
 - 2) What are things we do on festival days?
 - 3) How many people lived in Bhim's house? Who were they?
- Q5. Write the plural form of each noun.
 - 1) Eye -
 - 2) Man -
 - 3) Wife -
 - 4) Foot -
- Q6. Write the gender of the underlined nouns.
 - 1) The boy has lost the key.
 - 2) Look after the cattle.
 - 3) The king met the queen.
 - 4) The girl lost the ring.

P.S.M World School Worksheet-Social Studies Class-3rd

Q1.Select the co	rrect option	1:
------------------	--------------	----

- 1)The Samadhi of Mahatma Gandhi is called:
 - a) Raj Ghat b) Vijay Ghat c) Shanti Van
- 2)The Red Fort was built by:
 - a) Akbar b) Birbal c) Shah Jahan
- 3)Hot winds called look blows in:
 - a) Summer b) Winter c) Monsoon
- 4) Kolkata is situated on the banks of river:
 - a) Hugli b) Yamuna c) Gomti
- 5) Kolkata was the capital of British India up to:
 - a) 1760 b) 1800 c) 1911

Q2. Write the missing letter:

- There are _____ states in our country.
 The _____ is a huge sandstone fort built by Shah Jahan.
- 3. ____was the founder of Kolkata.
- 4. _____is the most important festival of Kolkata.

Q3. Answer in one word:

- 1. Which is the smallest state by area on India?
- 2. What was the earlier name of Kolkata?
- 3. Who built Qutub Minar?
- 4. Name of the two famous tourist places in Delhi?

Q4. Write (T) for true and (F) for false statements:

- 1. Delhi is a major city in western India.
- 2. The Prime minister stays in the Rashtrapati Bhawan.
- 3. Srinagar is the capital of Jammu and Kashmir.
- 4. Eden Gardens stadium is in Kolkata.
- 5. Kolkata is not located on the sea coast.

Q5. Long answer:(any 2)

- 1. What do the people of Kolkata wear?
- 2. Write the name of any five state and their capital of India?
- 3. Describe the location of Delhi?